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Dates for your Diary 

Please follow the link below for the yearly planner  

https://loatlandsprimary.net/news-dates/letters-home 

 

 

 

Book Fair  

We are excited to have a scholastic book fair back in school on the following 

dates  

Tuesday 7th (from 3.15pm – 6.pm), Wednesday 8th (from 3.15pm -3.45pm) 

and Thursday 9th February (3.15pm – 7.30pm) in the Studio. 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from with prices 

starting at £2.99. Every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our 

school library. This will be cash only.  

Please click the link below to browse the catalogue of books at the fair  

Schools Catalogue (scholastic.co.uk) 

Timestable Rockstars  

The results for this week’s battle of highest scoring class are:  

1st place – Cowell 

 2nd place – Lewis 

 3rd place – Tolkien 

 

Largest improvement in accuracy in 7 days 

1st place – Pippa Y4L    2nd place –  Dominic Y4C         3rd place – Sienna Y2D 

 

Well done to everyone who took part  

 

Sainsbury Competition  

A massive well done to everyone who entered the Sainsburys competition to design their new Jute bag. All 

entries were sent to Sainsburys and we have been notified of the 3 finalists 

Well Done to Oliver D, Hal H and Joseph L  

The 3 finalists have been invited to attend the store opening where the winner will be announced.  

Good luck to all the finalists! 

 

World Book Day  

This year World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March.  We will not be asking children to come to school     

dressed up this year.  

  

 

http://www.loatlandsprimary.net/
https://loatlandsprimary.net/news-dates/letters-home
https://www6.scholastic.co.uk/3dissue/catalogues/SchoolsCataloguePrimary2019/


 

Term 4 - Before/after school clubs 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection Arrangements  

If your child/ren are going to be collected by someone who is not on your collection list please can the office be 

made aware of this as soon as possible. We are not able to release the child/ren without parental/carer 

permission and this is sometimes difficult to obtain at the end of the school day. 

 

 

 

 
Before school After school 

Monday 
Hot shots basketball KS2 
8am – 8-45am  

 

Tuesday  
Year 1 Tri-Golf 
3.15pm - 4.15pm  

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday 
Year 4 Archery  
8am – 8.45am 

  

Safeguarding Spotlight 

2nd February | Time To Talk Day 

What is Time to Talk Day 

Time to Talk Day is the nation’s biggest mental health conversation. Happening every year, it’s a day for 

friends, families, communities, and workplaces to come together to talk, listen and change lives. 

We are pleased to announce Time to Talk Day 2023 will take place 2 February 2023, run by Mind and 

Rethink Mental Illness, in partnership with the Co-op and with support from Time To Change Wales, 

See Me and Change Your Mind / Inspire. 

We know the more conversations we have, the better life is for everyone. Talking about mental health 

isn’t always easy, but a conversation has the power to change lives. Explore this site for ideas on how to 

take part in Time to Talk Day, from organising an event in your local library or hosting a lunch and 

learn session to simply sharing information on social media or texting a friend. 

Make space in your day for a conversation about mental health this Time to Talk Day. 

 



 

What a fantastic dodgeball event! 

Year 2 children had the best time taking part in a 

friendly dodgeball competition against local 

schools. They showed great time spirit, played 

amazingly and won all of their matches! Well done 

all, you did Loatlands proud! Mrs Procter 🙂 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Kaycee  

Kaycee in Year 6, went up to Barnsley to compete in the WKO 

English open championship, in kickboxing. 

Kaycee came 1st, won a gold medal and is the national champion in 

her category, for points fighting. 

She has also won a bronze medal for continuous. 

Congratulations 

Kaycee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 2023  

Safer Internet Day 2023 will take place on the 7th of February 2023, with celebrations and learning based around 

the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online’.Coordinated in the UK by the 

UK Safer Internet Centre, the celebration sees thousands of organisations get involved to promote the safe,  

responsible and positive use of digital technology for children and young people 

 

.In the UK, we are celebrating by putting children and young people’s voices at the heart of the day and 

encouraging them to shape the online safety support that they receive. That is why we are asking parents, carers, 

teachers, government, policymakers, and the wider online safety industry to take time to listen to children and 

young people and make positive change together. 

 

 

 

 



 



 


